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Looking to get involved with your
community?
Now is the time.  

 

Dear Dr. Harker, 

 

Tragedy, pain, and heartbreak - occurrences and emotions that no

community, especially one dominated with vibrant young students, should ever

experience.  

 

Unfortunately, pedestrian-driver casualties occur too often in bustling cities

such as Morgantown. With the slogan of Safe, Seen, Sure, the Pedestrian

Safety Board dedicates their personal time towards the efforts of one ultimate
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goal: zero pedestrian fatalities.  

 

Morgantown is a hazardous area, as its dominated by pedestrians as well as

heavy vehicle traffic. Unfortunately, due to a lack of education and efficient

technology, tragedies still occur on our campus.  

 

The Pedestrian Safety Board is run solely by volunteers, meaning it's up to you,

me, and everyone in this community to come together to support this cause.  

 

With your involvement with the Pedestrian Safety Board, you would be

contributing towards the advancement of better and safer technology, bringing

more awareness and education to students and citizens, and ultimately

preventing another Mountaineer fatality through these efforts.  

 

Contributing to bettering the community for future and current students, staff,

and residences are simple, as the board only meets on the first Monday of

every month.  

 

So, Dr. Harker, we hope you consider our proposal to join our team of

dedicated volunteers, working towards the safety of our community one step at

a time.  

 

For more information, email Matthew Cross at crossnyc@hotmail.com, or visit

the board's webpage at https://www.morgantownwv.gov/297/Pedestrian-Safety-

Board 

 

Thank you for your time, we look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Matthew Cross 
Chairman, Pedestrian Safety Board 

 

Copyright © 2018 Pedestrian Safety Board, All rights reserved.  

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

Subscribe Past Issues Translate



12/6/2018 Learn How to Better Your Community!

https://mailchi.mp/728075c012e9/learn-how-to-better-your-community?e=1cfc7fc3bf 3/3

 

Subscribe Past Issues Translate


